
 

First Baptist Church Morrisville 

 
Pastor – Dr. Myron Yandle  Organist – Mary Jo Lumley 

Pianist – Elizabeth Leo/Ken Emerson                          Choir – Melissa King                                 
Deacons: Oliver Krahwinkel, Daniel Langdon, Ken Bryant, Nick Bitting, Joe Prete, Luke Wood 
 

Worship Service 

    *Worship Hymn …..…....“My Redeemer Lives”.....................…Congregation 

     Opening Prayer…………………………….……………...Dr. Myron Yandle 

     Welcome and Announcement………….…………..…..…Dr. Myron Yandle 

    *Hymn#467…….“There Shall be Showers of Blessing ”……...Congregation 

 

Worship in Stewardship† 
 

Offertory Prayer……………………………………………................Ushers 

  **Giving of Tithes and Offerings  

       Doxology #253……………. “Doxology” ……………………..Congregation 

 
 

Worship in Message† 
 

       Special Music……………………………………………………………Choir 

     *Fellowship Time..……………………………….……………..Congregation 

     *Special Music………..….“Mighty to Save”……………..……..Praise Band 

                                                    “Grace Alone” 
                                               

                  Children leave for Children’s Church, 4yr thru 3
rd

 grade  

Children 4
th

 grade and older should stay in the sanctuary 

 

Message “Wrestling with God” 
Genesis 32:22 – 32                Dr. Myron Yandle 

Worship in Response † 

 

     *Invitation #294 …….“Have Thine Own Way, Lord”…….…..Congregation 

      *Benediction………………………………………..……..Dr. Myron Yandle 

 

Worship in Living† 

 During the Invitation Hymn, you may participate in the following ways: 

† All are invited for prayer at the altar. 

† Pastor Yandle will pray with you regarding special needs please meet him at the altar. 

† To receive Jesus as your Lord and Savior, please meet Pastor Yandle at the altar and he will share 

with you how you can become a Christian TODAY!! 

† To become a member of First Baptist Church of Morrisville, and join our church family, please 

meet Pastor Yandle at the altar to discuss membership. 

                     *indicates the Congregation should stand  

                  ** offering envelopes are required for tax credit, include address on the envelope*    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

  
 
 

Leaders needed don’t deny yourself the blessing of working 
with these kids!!  Meeting August 25, see Karen for details. 
 
 

The Church Nominating Committee is working to fill leadership 
positions for the upcoming year.  Are you open to God’s calling? 

            

 

BRUNCH BUDDIES – Friday 10:00am at Briggs Restaurant 
 

 
 

Senior  Adult  Rally  –  Sept . 24 at  Cent ral Bapt ist  

Church-Wendell, st ar t s at  9am , regist er  b y Sep t . 18. 

Includ es lunch   

Sp eaker : Dr . Michael “Mickey” Blackw ell 

En t er t ainm ent : Never  Hom e 4 –  Barb er  Shop  Quar t et  

Sign -up  sheet  on  b ack b ullet in  b oard , see Virg in ia  
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are visiting with us, we would love to have a 
record of your visit.  Please fill out the visitor’s tab 

of your bulletin and drop in the offering plate. 

 

Welcome 

Please use this time to prepare your heart and mind for worship.  

Ask God to move and touch your heart with his message. 

Our Awana Program has seen souls saved, 
helped many children learn the Bible; it 
has reached out to our entire community 
and even the world.  We will start back up 
in Sept.  Leaders are needed.  Pray and ask 
God where you can serve.  Don’t discount 
what God can do through you! 

August 18, 2013 

 

Sunday, August 25 

Following morning 

service 

Baby Shower Luncheon 

will be held for Whitney 

Robertson and baby Jax. 

They are registered at 

Target. 

Please remember 
1. Pray for Julia Woods who will be leaving on Thursday to work in Costa 

Rica.  Donations of chewable vitamins are needed!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Schedule 

Infant Toddler 

(8/18) Oliver & Amber Krahwinkel Cindy Dracup & Laura Hiatt 

(8/25) Brandee Chandler & Shannon Turner Debbie Hippler & Spencer McKinney 
 

 

Today’s Ushers Next Week’s Ushers 

Jeremy Robertson & John Carlisle Oliver Krahwinkel & Chase Yandle 
 

Worship and Service Opportunities 

Sunday Wednesday 

Sunday School 9:30 Ladies Bible Study 10:00 

Worship 10:30 Youth 6:00 

Friday  Adult/CIA/Toddlers 6:30 

Men’s Bible Study 6:30 Choir 7:30 

Read through the Bible in one year – week 34 
Comprehensive 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wed. Thursday Friday Saturday 

Jeremiah 
42 – 45 

Jeremiah 
46 – 48 

Jeremiah 
49  

Jeremiah 
50 

Jeremiah 
51 – 52 

Lamentations 
1 – 2 

Lamentations 
3 – 5 

Chronological 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wed. Thursday Friday Saturday 

Habakkuk Jeremiah 
41 – 45 

Jeremiah 
46 – 48 

Jeremiah 
49 – 50 

Jeremiah 
51 – 52 

Lam. 
1:1 – 
3:36 

Lam. 
3:37 – 
5:22 

For tax credit of offerings an offering envelope must be used.  Please include your name, address and 
amount written on the outside.  Thank you 

Contacting the Church or Pastor: 

(Physical address) 209 Church Street (mailing address) P.O. Box 89, Morrisville, NC 27560 

Office:  (919)467-8317           Pastor’s Cell:  (919)623-3648 

Email:  office@fbcmorrisville.com                                            website: www.fbcmorrisville.com 

Who is Your Deacon? 

A – B Joe Prete C – G Nick Bitting 

H – K Ken Bryant L – O Luke Wood 

P – R Daniel Langdon S – Z Oliver Krahwinkel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many parents are asking about next summer and additional 

days being offered. 

If you would like to help next year let me know. 
 

  

 

 

 
 

Open House flyers and signs are all around.  I am praying for 

a good attendance and for some last minute registrations.  

Refreshments will be served.  If you would like to help or 

provide finger foods please let me know. 

 

This is an exciting outreach ministry.  Being faith-based, we 

can talk freely about Jesus and His love, with many children 

learning of Jesus for the first time in their life!   

 

Thank you for the kind words of encouragement and continued 

prayers.  God is blessing in so many wonderful ways.   

JOYfully, Becky Wood, FBCM Preschool Director 

 

 

 
 

Nurseries are available for infants and toddlers.  Exit through the front doors 

to access them. 

Children 4 – 3
rd

 grade will be dismissed after the music for Children’s church 

Please silence all electronic devises 

Please use the restroom now to avoid disturbing others during the service 

 
After your regular giving please consider donating to one of the special offerings.  

Missions; Church Van loan; and Youth.  Please designate on your offering envelope.  

23 days 

Thank you for 

the Prayers! 
 

 

Moms morning 

out was a 

huge success! 

 

 

 

 

Preschool 

Begins! 
 

We are so 

excited! 

 

mailto:office@fbcmorrisville.com
http://www.fbcmorrisville.com/

